
 

7th February 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Unfortunately, due to illness and personal reasons, we will have to postpone Parents’ 

Evening this week for Years 5 and 6. 

 

The meetings will now take place on the first week back after half term (w/c 21st 

February). Your current appointment slot will remain the same, just a different week. 

 

If this is not convenient for you, please email Mrs Henderson or Mr Patten before 

Wednesday (9th February) to re-arrange. 

 

jhenderson@birklandsschool.co.uk 

jpatten@birklandsschool.co.uk 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mr M Cohen 

Assistant Headteacher 
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